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From:   Czapla, Dustin
Sent:   Monday, March 26, 2012 12:17 PM
To:     'Sean.Frisch@lafarge-na.com'
Cc:     Coria, Barbara
Subject:        RE: McCoy Succession Withdrawal

Thank you Sean,

The SO application (SO2) for Permit No. M-1981-088 has been withdrawn.

Dustin Czapla
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Department of Natural Resources
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
101 South 3rd, Suite 301
Grand Junction, CO 81501
Phone: (970) 243-6299
Fax: (970) 241-1516

-----Original Message-----
From: Sean.Frisch@lafarge-na.com [mailto:Sean.Frisch@lafarge-na.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 23, 2012 2:59 PM
To: Czapla, Dustin
Cc: law@holloran.biz; John.VanVoorhis@lafarge-na.com; Anne.Johnson@lafarge-na.com
Subject: McCoy Succession Withdrawal

Dustin, Attached is Lafarge's withdrawal letter for the McCoy SOO. I will send a hard copy as 
well. Thanks (See attached file: McCoy SOO Withdrawal 3-23-12.pdf)
                                                                            
 Sean Frisch AICP | Land Department | Land Manager | Lafarge                
                                                                            
 ( Phone (303) 657-4336 | ( Mobile (720) 320-2451 | 7 Fax (303) 657-4037    
                                                                            
 * Email Sean.Frisch@lafarge-na.com | < Web http://lafargenorthamerica.com  
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